
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date: April 24, 2018          
Subject: Project Update 
 

1. Vertical Wells –  

 Electra Drive –  The District has received the sample results for the Electra Well. 
Gross Alpha and Uranium in the water was detected and is higher than State 
allowable levels. Flushing of the well may reduce the concentration of the 
elements but treatment may be required. The electrical service is now being 
installed to facilitate flushing and construction. 

2. Billing System Software Upgrade – 

District Staff is working with a Tyler Technologies Engineer to configure the 
legacy software files to the Tyler Incode file format.  

3. Hazard Mitigation Plan – 

The Hazard Mitigation Plan has been approved by the State of California Hazard 
Mitigation Office and is now under final review by the Federal Emergency 
Management Agency. Adopting the Hazard Mitigation Plan can be expected at 
the May meeting. 

4. Lakeview Main Replacement – 

District Field Staff has installed the tie-in connections at both locations on 
Lakeview Drive. Relocated water meter locations have been marked for the 
property owners and site preparations have begun.        


